Dear Parent/Guardian If your child would like to book for the special lunch
please complete and return the slip below together with payment of £2.15 if
applicable, to the School Office by Wednesday 31t October (If you have
already booked and paid for school lunches it is still necessary to return the

Please return by Wednesday 31st October

To the school
Please could | book for the special lunch on Tuesday 6th November

Name (child) Class

Please tick one of the following:

£2.15 payment enclosed | have already paid for lunches/

My Child has free school lunches

Signed Date




